Press release

Brest, January 22, 2021 - Crédit Mutuel Arkéa takes note of the information received this
afternoon from the Confédération Nationale du Crédit Mutuel regarding the postponement to
February 2 of the examination with a view to its adoption of the draft “general decision on
strengthening cohesion" initially scheduled for January 25. It is also noted that the CNCM s
considering a possible revision of this draft.

Our determination remains intact and we reaffirm our firm opposition to any imposed measure that
would be likely to hinder the expression of our specificities, the control of our strategic choices, our
development choices and our entrepreneurial freedom.

Crédit Mutuel Arkéa remains fully mobilized and will be particularly vigilant to the implications of any
new draft decision of a general nature.
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